
Firefighters  save  ducklings
from storm drain
On April 13, 2016, the Engine 81 team of Capt. Taylor Voss,
Engineer Cinnamon Basco and Firefighter/Paramedic Jeff Bibler
responded  to  Southbound  Harbor  north  of  the  San  Diego
Freeway to investigate a report that several ducklings had
fallen into a storm drain.

See video of the rescue below:

When the crew from Engine 81 arrived they used a pry bar to
gain access to the storm drain and were able to rescue nine
ducklings.

Initially,  one  of  the  ducklings  was  resistant  to  being
rescued;  however,  the  firefighters  were  persistent  and
successful in rescuing all the ducklings.

We are happy to report that all ducklings were released and
reunited with Mama Duck.

After the rescue, the crew was said to be quacking up as they
reflected on the day’s events.
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